
Seasons Greetings 2023

We had a great time of deputation and we feel blessed.  It was a joy to  
see old friends and make new ones. We are excited to announce, because

of your faithfulness and the help in giving so that we can go; 
we are now finished!

It is time to go back to the UK and Channel Islands!

Just to leave you with something to rejoice about. In this season of which
we all know the reason why He came; It’s all about souls!

Since being on deputation, back in Scotland we have had 32 baptized
and 18 Holy Ghost filled. 

Merry Christmas from 
James, Mary, Cayla, Alexa & Isla. 
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